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THE PUPPET PLACE  

Guidelines for Fair Volunteers 
 

1. Be at The Puppet Place building by 10 a.m. on assigned day for instructions and devotions.  

 

2. Admission to the Fair is to be paid by the volunteers. 

 

3. Shows begin at 11 a.m. and continue every two hours: 11, 1, 3, 5; last show is at 6 p.m.  

 

4. At least two people need to stay at The Puppet Place at all times during the day, even 

between shows. If you want to look around at the Fair, bring at least four-six people so you 

can work in shifts. 

 

5. Animal costumes can be worn before each show to get attention to promote The Puppet 

Place. Bring some youth with you if you can, as they enjoy doing this. 

 

6. Please record number attending each show and the number of Bible studies handed out. 

There is a ledger provided to write this information down in. Give each child attending a gift 

and keep a count on these as well. 

 

7. After the last show of the day, sweep and vacuum The Puppet Place so that it is clean for the 

next day’s shows. Broom and vacuum are provided. 

 

8. After each show pick up and discard any garbage left behind. 

 

9. Each zone should pray for the success of God’s Word as it is planted at The Puppet Place by 

organizing a prayer chain. Also ask your pastors to offer a special prayer the Sunday 

preceding the Fair. 

 

10. Be prepared for all kinds of weather. 

 

11. ABOVE ALL, COME, HAVE FUN, AND HELP SPREAD THE GOSPEL! 
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